
  

Dear Leaders, 
 

Please find enclosed invites to our Top Awards Celebration Evening for the Young 

People in your Section. The details for this are as follows: 

• Thursday 12th July 2018 

• William’s Den, Castle Farm, Wold Hill, North Cave, HU15 2LS 

• 7:00pm start, followed by our AGM at 7:30pm 

 

Families are welcome to arrive from 4:30pm to enjoy free use of the on-site activities, 

plus some extras we will be running for our older members. There is no limit to the 

number of family members a Young Person can bring, we want them to celebrate 

their achievement with everyone important to them! Families are also welcome to 

purchase their evening meal in the restaurant. 

As Leaders, you are also welcome to attend to celebrate with your Young People 

along with attending our AGM afterwards. 

 

Please write the Young People’s names on to the invites and distribute accordingly, 

even if they have now moved on to the next Section. They should be given to all 

those that have achieved their Chief Scout’s or D of E Awards during 2017, as 

declared on your Census return. We have also included a few extras for those that 

have achieved them since January, so please invite them too. 

 

We ask that you collate the RSVPs either per Section or as a Group, being sure to 

include the number of family members attending for each young person and ‘yes’ or 

‘no’ response to let us know if they plan to eat in the restaurant too. 

All of this should be emailed to Linda DC at: dc@blacktoftbeacon-scouts.org.uk  

 

If you need any more invites or have any questions, then please don’t hesitate to 

ask. 

 

Yours in Scouting 

Blacktoft Beacon District Team 

mailto:dc@blacktoftbeacon-scouts.org.uk

